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ROAD SAFETY DAY- THURSDAY, 7th DECEMBER 2023 

 

 

It is never too early to educate our children regarding road 

safety rules and thus enable them to be “street smart”. 
 

To create awareness among the students on the importance 

of road safety, an awareness programme was organised by 

the Pre-Primary section at The Bishop’s School, Camp on 

Thursday, December 7th, 2023. 

  

Children were educated about the safety measures to be 

taken while on the road. Teaching our children road safety 

rules will help ensure the safety of our future generation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. T. Samuel and Ms. P. Mason 

taught the children a few basic 

road safety rules to ensure that 

children know how to identify a 

safe situation, how to assess 

risks on pavements and roads, 

as well as how to practice safe 

and responsible behaviours 

going to and from school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road safety is a vital life skill that should be instilled in 

children from a young age. Primary school plays an important 

role in educating and equipping students with the knowledge 

and awareness necessary to navigate roads safely. By 

implementing engaging and interactive road safety activities, 

educators can empower young learners to make responsible 

choices, understand traffic rules, and become active 

participants in creating a safer community.  

 

A Role play activity done by Ms. J. 

Braganza and Mrs. B. Salve, actively 

kept the children engaged, thus 

enhancing their understanding and 

decision-making skills.  

 
Introducing primary school students to 

traffic signs is a fundamental aspect of 

road safety education and so teachers 

had arranged activities where children 

learnt to recognize and understand the 

meaning of common traffic signs through 

games, flashcards, and interactive 

quizzes. 

At the end, the children were shown a 

PowerPoint Presentation on Road Safety 

Rules. 

 

Mrs. Sarita Lal 

Assistant Teacher (Pre-Primary Section) 
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